
 

 

 

 
 

Overview 

The state is committed to ensuring we are getting Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) into the 

hands of the people that need it most. While our desire is to provide PPE to as many organizations as 

possible, that is not possible at this time. Additionally, our desire to provide flexibility to our Local 

Public Health Districts (LPHDs) to be responsive to the organizations within their district, while 

providing guidance to ensure consistency across the state, is important.  

 

Process for PPE Requests 

• Requests are made from Thursday to Thursday at noon. They can be made here: 

https://form.jotform.com/NebraskaDHHS/PPERequestForm 

• Doug Carlson will send out the unedited version to LPHDs and Emergency Response 

Coordinators on Thursdays. It may include requests from organizations that should not be 

approved and should be deleted. 

• The LPHD/state agency will provide their adjustments to Doug Carlson by end of day Fridays. 

• The adjustments in PPE amounts should be made directly on the spreadsheet sent.  

• Note: Any adjustment considered not reasonable: Doug Carlson will contact the LPHD directly 

to discuss the situation. 

 

To that end, PPE should be only be given to the types of organizations identified below: 

• Hospitals 

• Primary Care (family medical, internal medicine, OB/GYN, pediatrics, geriatrics) 

• First responders 

• Long Term Care Facilities 

• Assisted Living Facilities 

• Critical infrastructure 

• Municipalities 

• County courts 

• Dentists 

 

Please contact Doug Carlson with questions.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Doug Carlson 

Deputy Director, Nebraska Department of Administrative Services 

Chief Procurement Officer for the state of Nebraska 

Materiel Division Administrator 

doug.carlson@nebraska.gov 
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